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New Buffalo Shoreline Alliance Member
SAVE THE DATE:  Our next community meeting will be held September 1, in the Performing Art Center at the New Buffalo High School.   The meeting will start at 10:00 Michigan time.  We plan to review the elements the NBSA has  worked on over the last year and the progress that has been made.  The comprehensive plan to address the beach restoration problem will be the focus of the meeting.  Please add this date to your calendar.
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